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Wednesday 14th March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
           

Year 4 Quicksticks Hockey Festival - Monday 19th March –  
Queen Katherine School, Kendal 

 
 
Apologies for the late notice but Year 4 have been asked to take part in a Quicksticks Hockey Festival on 
Monday 19th March 2018. 
 
The festival is a friendly event held at Queen Katherine School. The start of the event will be at about 
1pm. All children should be back at school by 3.20pm. They will need their PE kit, trainers and a drink. If 
your child has asthma, they need to bring their inhalers with them. 
 
The children will have their lunch in school as normal before we go. They will then be getting a coach down 
to Queen Katherine, leaving as near to 12.30pm as possible.  
 
There is no permission slip for this event as it is in school time but please do let us know if you do not want 
your child to go. 
 

 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Lisa Andrews   Pam Scarbro   Lindsey Gillett  

 
 

 


